
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Urban Agriculture Gardens in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Guadalupe Park Conservancy, 431 West 
Taylor Street, San Jose, CA 95110. 
 
The funding would be used to bring a new urban farm and enhance community gardening 
capacity at Guadalupe Gardens to provide greater access to open space, increase economic 
opportunity, and promote health equity through food systems resilience. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress 
 


